


The MPTCS Mission
Reimagining the Village - Chapter 3

The mission of Marion P. Thomas Charter School is 
to build culturally rich, transformative educational 
spaces that cultivate successful, lifelong innovators 
who use their passions, character, and intellect to 
better themselves, the greater Newark community, 
and the world beyond.

The Sankofa Bird 
The Torch

The Tree of Knowledge 

The Tiger

2023 Breast Cancer Walk



"Autumn shows us how beautiful it is to let things go." 

                    ~ Anonymous~



Agenda
Reimagining the Village

   Agenda:

○ Opening 
○ Mission 
○ Attendance Update
○ Parent University
○ Village Highlights
○ On the Horizon 



Attendance Data

Performance & Operations 
 



Attendance, Academics, & Attitude
Keep it 100% 

.8%



Our amazing attendance 
team attended an 

attendance training hosted 
by the NJPSA last week.

Attendance, Academics, & Attitude
Keep it 100% 

.8%

District

October 2021- 38%
October 2022- 30.2%

Mr. Semidey, Mr. Lucas, & Ms. Bray



It takes a Village… 

Highlights, Initiatives 
& Events

















September Employee Spotlight



Her last day is on October 31, 2023. 
We wish her well.



2023 Breast Cancer Awareness Walk It takes a Village! 



Agenda
Reimagining the Village

As part of Parent University, we hosted our second Parent 
Math Series Night in partnership with Fraser’s Mathematics 
Solutions. The evening was hosted by the STEAM 
Academy campus.
The workshops aim to expose teachers, students, and 
families to new ways of teaching math and connecting it to 
current and culturally relevant topics. The workshops for 
this night were broken down by grade spans as follow:

K - 2 Addition and subtraction Strategies (part 2, 
focused on subtraction)
3 - 5 Addition and Subtraction Strategies
6 - 7 Independent and Dependent Variables
8 Exponents

29 Families were in attendance, with over 50 participants. 
Shout to the High School freshman, who returned to their 
former campus to assist with preparing for the event, with 
some attending the grade 8 workshop as a refresher for 
their current Algebra 1 class.

The next workshop will be a 
STEM Night on November 20, 
2023 with activities from Fraser’s 
Mathematics Solutions and 
Liberty Science Center. 



September Parent Spotlight

Tiffany & Tashawn Burrell
PAC Academy

Malika Johnson
STEAM Academy



Kazeem Sanni, 
Parent of

PAC & High School Scholars 



https://wheelofnames.com/7k5-saq





